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From: Juanita Watters
To: FedRedistribution - ACT
Subject: Renaming the electorate of Bean
Date: Tuesday, 10 April 2018 12:58:58 PM

To whom it may concern,  

As a Canberran, I think the electorate of Bean should be named Cullen in recognition of
the important legacy that Ngingali Cullen, a hard working Aboriginal Canberra woman has
left for our nation. 

I think it is important to see stronger representation of important historical women in the
names of electorates.  

Kind regards,  
Juanita Watters 
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